
 

 
At kindergartens from 26.4.2021: 
 
▪ children will be permitted to attend kindergarten – the kindergarten will operate in the usual 
manner (without any limits to the numbers of children in a group or a class, without testing the 
children and for all the children attending the given kindergarten). 
 


